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Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

S T U T T G A R T, A R K. 

April 1, 1o40 

Thanks very much for your reception report dated 
March 9, 1040. We have checked our logs and found 
that your report was correct. 

We are using rates equipment throughout. We are 
using a 250 -C transmitter. Our ground system 
consists of 120 copper rad'als, 200 feet tall. Our 
tower is a Guide Winchrrger, 207 feet tall. 

As you know the night that you monitored us we were 
on a monthly frequency check. Our nheck period 
is the f o,arth Tuesday of each month, 1:15 -2:00 AMCST. 
If you should he -r us again, I would apnreciate 
another report. 
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Very rely yours, 

ck 'Warden 
Chief Engineer 

T h e D U C K a n d R I C E C a p i t a l of t h e W o r l d 


